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From the Desk of Mohave County Supervisor Jean Bishop:  

To help Mohave County residents with their cost of prescription drugs, Supervisor Jean Bishop would 

like to remind residents of the National Association of Counties (NACo) free prescription discount card 

program. There is an average of a 29% off the retail price of prescription medications with this program. 

Even if you have prescription insurance coverage, you may still benefit from the discount card since the 

discount card may save you money on prescriptions your existing plan doesn’t cover. NACo’s report 

shows that the average Mohave County citizen can save up to $300 per year on their prescriptions with 

an average saving of $18.39 per prescription under the NACo RX Program. This program can even be 

used for certain pet medications!  

This program is put on by NACo at no cost to the counties or participants of the program. Mohave County 

first looked into this program when the late Joy Brotherton was the Mohave County Supervisor for 

District 4.  The program was first used by Mohave County in 2014. She thought that this program would 

be beneficial and easy to use for the residents of Mohave County. There isn’t any enrollment forms, no 

fees and no restrictions or limits on frequency of use. It can be used by all county residents regardless of 

age, income or existing health coverage. The NACo prescription card can be used when a Medicare Part 

D plan doesn’t cover a medication.  

The free prescription discount card is accepted at most major retail pharmacies, including Walgreens, 

CVS and Wal-Mart. You can obtain a card online at http://www.nacorx.org.  
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